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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from Ambassador Luis Alfonso Hoyos Aristizabal, Permanent Representative of Colombia to the OAS and Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities, wishes to remind delegations of the importance of their presence at the Special Meeting with Civil Society
/ that will be held to receive the recommendations of the Eighth Hemispheric Forum of Civil Society.  The Special Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, April 26, 2011, at 2:30 p.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room.


The Chair of the CISC will appreciate having the delegations attend as this will not only constitute recognition of the efforts made by the civil society organizations in the framework of the Eighth Hemispheric Forum with Civil Society,
/ to be held on Monday, April 25, and on Tuesday, April 26 in the morning, but will also serve to reiterate the Organization’s commitment to attaching the greatest possible importance to the constant support these organizations extend to OAS activities. 
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